Deacons’ Report for 2015

Members of the deaconate for this year included Sandy Peplau, Judi Kreiger, Nancy Hagge, David Hearne, Kathy Doyle, Laura Lienhard, Brenda Dansingburg and Bill Kneebone.

The deaconate met as a group for two meetings (January, April) and also exchanged numerous emails and phone calls to keep everyone up to date with the news of the church and its members. 

We organized two Deacon Lunches in October and June. 

Thanks go to Laura Lienhard who continued to organize the ushers and communion servers.  

Also, thank you, to Anne Oakes who continued with the Friend-in-Faith Card Ministry. Both of these women have been doing this “behind the scenes” service for quite sometime. Thank you!!

The following individuals led us in worship when Don took his vacation: Bruce Bishop, Jeremy Schrauf and George Thomson led us in a hymn sing. Sandy Peplau was responsible for making arrangements for the guest speakers/pastors.

Respectfully submitted, 

Sandy Peplau, Chairperson for Deaconate

